
The use of communication 

devices, such as cell phone, 

and other electronic devic-

es during the school day or 

on school buses unless in 

an emergency is not al-

lowed.  Other devices that 

may not be used include, 

but are not limited to the 

use of an IPod, CD player 

or hand-held game, use of a 

camera cell phone or PDA 

camera to invade privacy.  

Use of these devices vio-

lates the code of conduct 

and Centennial School 

Policies. 

Students may bring cell 

phones to school but they 

can’t be used at school, 

must be kept in their back-

back and must be secured 

in their cubby/locker dur-

ing the entire school day 

and extended school activi-

ties.  The cell phones will 

be allowed to be used only 

in an emergency.  Cell 

phones must stay in the 

cubby in the student’s 

backpack at ALL times. 

We will confiscate elec-

tronic devices and hold the 

confiscated cell phone or 

electronic device in the 

main office until the parent 

or guardian picks them up 

at school office.  In addi-

tion, the school will not be 

responsible for the loss of a 

cell phone or electronic 

device that a student brings 

to Centennial School.  

Cell Phone and 
Electronic Device Policy 
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“I wonder what my face 
will look like after I am 

carved?” 

Dr. Thomas Stiglic, 

Principal 

 10-7 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 10-12 Columbus Day-No School 

 10-22 Fall Picture Day 

 10-22 Parent/Teacher Conference 3pm-8pm 

 10-23 Parent Teacher Conferences-No 

School 

 10-23 Fun Fair-5:30-8pm  Gym 

 10-28 5th & 6th Grade Band Concert 

 11-4 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 11-6 End of 1st Trimester 

 11-9/11-13  Book Fair 

 11-16  Fall Play  7pm  Gym 

 11-17  Fall Play  7pm  Gym 

 11-20  6th Grade Dance 

 11-23/11-27 Thanksgiving Holiday 

 11-30/12-18 MAP Testing-2nd thru 6th 

 12-2  PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 12-8  Holiday Sing 

 1st & 2nd-6pm 

 3rd & 4th-6:45pm 

 5th & 6th-7:30pm 

 12-18  Last Day of School before Break 

 12-19/1-4 Winter Break 

 1-5  Classes Resume 

Fun 
Fair 

Centennial’s Fun Fair will 

be Friday, October 23rd 

from 5:30pm-8pm in the 

gym.  Look for information  

coming soon. 

Smencils 

The 5th & 6th Grade Band 

will be having a Concert on 

October 28th at 7:00pm at 

Eastview Middle School.    

Cost is $2 Adults, $1 Stu-

dents and $6 per family. 

Calendar of Events 

Band 
Concert 

Student Council is selling Smencils to raise money for a 

local charity.  The sale will run from October 19th-

November 6th.  Smencils are $1.  Please put money in 

an envelope with Name of Student and Teacher/Grade. 

Check out our website: 

http://www.edline.net/pages

/Centennial_School 
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OTC Medications 

The nurse is NOT allowed to dispense 

the following Over the Counter (OTC) 

medications WITHOUT written per-

mission from a physician AND parent/

guardian: 

cough drops, throat logenzers, bacitra-

cin ointment, Neosporin ointment, ibu-

profen, or acetaminophen.   

 No Exceptions. 

This and That 

Attendance 

Just a reminder that if your student 

is/will be absent, you need to notify the 

office.  Sending an email or note to the 

teacher is NOT sufficient.  It is not the 

responsibility of the teachers to notify 

the office.  Please call the attendance 

line, 630-213-5632, press 1. Thank 

you. 

Flu Virus 

It’s that time of year again.  The flu virus 

will be making an appearance. Symptoms 

may include fever, runny nose, sneezing, 

cough and muscle aches.  Severe symp-

toms may include wheezing and difficul-

ty breathing. 

Centennial School will do everything we 

can to clean surfaces and other areas of 

the school.  We will also be watching for 

symptoms of students in school.   

You can get more information from the 

CDC Prevention website or 

http://www.cdc.gov/flu/about/season/

upcoming.htm 
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From the Nurse’s 
Office 

Snow Removal 
 

Major snow removal is done by Plant 

Operations from the District.  Our cus-

todian will clean the sidewalks as 

quickly as possible to make it safe for 

our staff and students. 

Test Results 

Map testing is completed for the Fall.  

Students will be getting their results at 

Conference Times.  Our new stand-

ardized test for 3rd-6th grade is 

PARCC.  The District will provide 

results later this month. 

Walk-A-Thon 

Thank you to everyone who partici-

pated in our 18th Annual Walk-a-

thon.  It was a HUGE success.  Please 

send in those pledges if you haven’t 

done so already.  Prize winners will be 

notified soon. 

“The Sound of Music” 
Centennial is alive………….with the sound of music!  Rehearsals have started for our musical, “The Sound of Music,” and over 100 

Centennial students are participating in the show!  We will be working hard to put on a great production.  The musical will be per-

formed in the Centennial gym on Monday, November, 16th, and Tuesday, November 17th.  There will be performances for Centennial 

students during the school day and performances at 7 PM for family and friends on November 16 th and 17th.  The evening performances 

will cost $2 for adults and $1 for children. 

We would love to have some volunteer help with the musical.  Some of the jobs we could use help with are:  

*Ticket Sales- Presales, numbering tickets  *Ticket Sales- at the door 6:30-7:00 PM on Nov. 16th & 17th 

*Seating/Ushers  *Photographer- Cast Pictures/Display Board for lobby  *Printing and folding programs 

*Videographer- film the performances for archival purposes *Costumes- sewing and coordinating 

*Set up & numbering of chairs & rows on Nov. 16th @ 2:30 PM 

*Supervisors for students from 6:15-7:00 PM on Nov. 16 & 17th 

*T-shirts- sorting & distributing at our dress rehearsal on Saturday, Nov. 14th  

*Striking/Taking down the set at 8:15 PM on Nov. 17th 

Please contact Miss Ellis if you can help! 


